David S. Wall
P.O. Box 756 Newberg, Oregon 97132; [(408)-287-6878]

Via Electronic Mail
April 24, 2019

To: House Committee on Rules; [and many others].
Re: I DO NOT SUPPORT: [HCR 34]-China is "NOT" our friend.

[HCR 34] among additional pronouncements of “cooperation” with China includes, **"Whereas more students from
China attend higher education institutions in Oregon than students from any other country;..."

What is wrong with you people? China is not nor ever will be a "friend" of the United States of America.

China is a brutal dictatorial communist regime who steals from us minute by minute.

China's long range goal is world domination.

All higher education institutions in the United States of America should have an outright ban on accepting Chinese

nationals as students. Chinese nationals enrolled in our higher education institutions should not have access to our

"technologies."

China will conduct business with Oregon farmers because it in their national interests to conduct business.

[HCR 34] represents Oregon Legislature's whoring of our nation's technologies for a few pounds of cranberries.
VOTE "NO™" ON [HCR 34]t

Respectfully submitted,

/s/ David S. Wall
/77777 77/



